
Bready Jubilee Primary School September Newsletter 2022

I would like to take this opportunity to officially welcome you to

a new school year at Bready Jubilee Primary School. A very

special welcome to all of our new parents and also to our new

staff members! Whilst the summer holidays now seem like a

distant memory, I trust that it was one that both you and your

family enjoyed.

The pupils, as expected, have returned with a smile on their

faces and are settling back quickly into school life. Thankfully,

although COVID 19 hasn’t gone away, most of the restrictions

have and we look forward to a more normal year of school at

Bready Jubilee.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support

Mr Bogle

Principal
Mr D Bogle

New Staff

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Duffy (P1), Miss Reid (P4) and

Ms Bennett (P7) and Mrs McDonald (canteen) to our school

community. Like the pupils, they have all settled in very quickly

to life at our school.

Designated teacher for Child
protection

Mr A Gregson

Deputy Designated Teacher for
Child Protection

Mr D Bogle

Uniform: September 2022

The below information was shared at the end of last year. PE days are as follows for each

class:

P1/2- Monday

P2/3- Monday

P3/4- Tuesday

P5/6- Thursday

P6/7- Friday

PE:

Plain white round neck t-shirt

Black plain tracksuit bottoms, shorts or leggings.

All children should come to school wearing their PE uniform on their allocated PE day.

We ask that all pupils, within the first week back, send in a bag with non mark PE shoes that

can remain in school throughout the school year.

Please name every item clearly, whether a daily essential such as sweatshirts, or things

which are needed occasionally, such as lunchboxes and hats. Name tapes can be ordered

from various places. We would also recommend writing the name onto the school label



with a laundry pen, in addition to a name tape, although this can fade.

Children in P1-4 are still required to bring their pupil book folders to school each day.

Pupils in P5-7 should bring their homework folders each day. Also the children are

advised to have wellie boots in school (P1-4 only)

School Menu

The school menu has been shared on the school Facebook and can also be found at the bottom

of this newsletter. Please note that meals cost £2.60 per day and we ask that this is paid at

the beginning of each school week.

School Milk

Children will have received a letter with information on registering for school milk for this

academic year. If your child/children would like school milk, please complete the form and

return to school by Thursday 8th September.

Unfortunately, as a school, we will no longer be subscribing to Doodle

Maths. However we are able to offer parents a subscription to

Doodle Maths for home learning with a 40% discount. Please use the

link below for more details:

https://help.doodlelearning.com/en/articles/6424403-discount-cod

e-school-no-longer-subscribing-to-doodle

Nessy Phonics

Nessy is giving away a different app free each week during

September. Click on the link below to find out when they are

available:

https://www.nessy.com/en-us/shop/apps

School Attendance

If your child is absent from school please endeavour to call the school office before 9:15am

so the school register can be updated accordingly.

Please note that if your child has vomited or has had diarrhoea, they should not attend school

until 48 hours after the last bout.

COVID 19

Please note the below, copied from the NI Direct webpage

If you have a positive COVID19 test result, you should follow the advice below:
- Stay at home and avoid contact with other people for five days after the day of the

test, or from the day the symptoms started (whichever was earlier)
- As children, tend to be less infectious than adults, this period is reduced to three

days for children and young people under the age of 18

https://help.doodlelearning.com/en/articles/6424403-discount-code-school-no-longer-subscribing-to-doodle
https://help.doodlelearning.com/en/articles/6424403-discount-code-school-no-longer-subscribing-to-doodle
https://www.nessy.com/en-us/shop/apps


If there is a case of COVID19 within your household, children should still attend school as

long as they themselves are testing negative.

Music

Music lessons (piano, violin and woodwind) will begin this week. Please note, if you would like to

register your child for music lessons, please contact the school office for more information.

Dates for the Diary

Thursday 1st September 2022 School reopens for all pupils (P1 phased start

begins)

Friday 30th September 2022 Macmillan Coffee morning (details to follow)

Monday 31st October- Friday

4th November 2022

School Closed- Halloween Half Term

Thursday 22nd December 2022 School Closes at 12pm for Christmas holidays

Wednesday 4th January 2022 School Reopens for Term 2




